
Subject: Re: Invitation: Stakeholder Interview
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 07/25/2017 11:41 AM
To: "Jill S. Noland" <Jill.Noland@hacla.org>
CC: Jenny Scanlin <Jenny.Scanlin@hacla.org>, David Anthony Roberts
<david.a.roberts@lacity.org>

Jill,

I would be available any of the times you have available for tomorrow. However, I
would need to meet in San Pedro.

Otherwise, I can be available by telephone.

Best regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Mon, Jul 24, 2017 at 3:51 PM, Jill S. Noland <Jill.Noland@hacla.org> wrote:

The Housing Authority of the City of Los Angeles (HACLA) and Council District 15
are excited to invite your input as a potential collaborative partner in a Choice
Neighborhoods Planning Grant application for San Pedro. Your participation is
critical to developing and refining priority projects and approaches to revitalization
in and around our Rancho San Pedro property. The Department of Housing and
Urban Development (HUD) is offering up to $1.3 million grants to help transform
communities and we believe Rancho San Pedro is the perfect location for that
investment. Please join us to learn more about the HUD notice of funding
availability, share your thoughts on shaping the application (due August 28, 2017),
and the benefits of the Choice Neighborhoods Initiative.

We will be conducting one-on-one stakeholder interviews this week on Wednesday
July 26th and want to make sure we can spend some time with you.  Currently, we
have 9:00 AM, 12:00 PM; 12:45 PM, and 3:00 PM slots available .  While we
would prefer an in-person session, if you are only available by phone, we are happy
to give you a call.

Re: Invitation: Stakeholder Interview

1 of 2 01/27/2018 05:26 PM



Please advise and many thanks.

Jill Scoggins Noland

Administrative Services Manager

2600 Wilshire Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA  90057

Phone: (213) 252-4227

This electronic mail (including any attachments) may contain information that
is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from disclosure to
anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this
electronic mail or its contents (including any attachments) by persons other
than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail so that we may
correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message (including
any attachments) in its entirety. Thank you.
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